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Message from Claire Jones 
 
Hello 
 
It is lovely to have the majority of pupils 
back in school after yet another lock-
down. 
 
We are hopeful moving forwards that we 
can slowly lift the restrictions of our 
school COVID risk assessment.  We re-
view it weekly and any changes are high-
lighted.  A copy of the risk assessment 
can be viewed on the schoolôs website. 
 
Letôs hope the weather improves and we 
can enjoy the half term break. 
 
Take care  
 

 

 

 

 

 

www.ashgatecroft.derbyshire.sch.ukðOur Website will be kept up to date as we go through the year so you may 
wish to look at this on a regular basis to see what is going on at school, including an up-to-date list of school staff. 
 
Twitterðhttps://twitter.com/Ashgate_Croft 
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Dates for your diaryé 
Check the website for future dates  

 
Friday 28th May 
Last day of Summer term 5 
 
Monday 7th June 
First day of Summer term 6 
 
Wednesday 21st July 
Last day of Summer term 6 
 
Thursday 22nd July 
INSET DayðSchool closed to pupils 
 
Thursday 2ndðTuesday 7th September 
INSET DaysðSchool closed to pupils 
 
Wednesday 8th September 
First day of Autumn term 1ðSchool open to pupils 
 
Friday 22nd October 
Last day of Autumn term 1 
 
Monday 1st November 
First day of Autumn term 2 
 
Wednesday 22nd December 
Last day of Autumn term 2 
 
Thursday 23rd December 
INSET DayðSchool closed to pupils 
 
Monday 10th January 2022 
First day of Spring term 3 

Procedure for reporting positive COVID-19 
case during half term 
 
 
Families will need to inform school if their child 
receives a positive COVID test where symptoms 
started within 48 hours of being in school (e.g. 
before 3.30pm on Sunday 30th May 2021). 
 
An email address has been set up to report this: 

ACSCOVID@learnerstrust.org  
 
If you receive a positive case where symptoms 
started after 48 hours of being in school (e.g. 
after 3.30pm on Sunday 30th May 2021), 
you do not need to report with school.  Absenc-
es will be picked up on our return on 7th June 
2021. 
 
A reminder that the COVID symptom flowchart 
and risk assessment are available on our web-
site. 
 

 

Espresso at Home 
 
Pupils are still able to access the online learning platform 
óEspresso at Homeô.  This is used in school to support 
pupilsô learning.  If you would like to know what your 
child accesses or what they enjoy in school please con-
tact your childôs class teacher. 
 
User Name: student10179, Password: ashgate 
 
Website details: https://online.espresso.co.uk  

CEOPðChild Exploitation Online Protection 
 
The CEOP button is on our website along with the 
link to the Derbyshire Safeguarding Childrenôs 
Board. 
 

Staffing Update 
 
We are currently in the process of advertising and re-
cruiting for a number of positions. 
 
A staffing update will be provided in the next newsletter. 

http://www.ashgatecroft.derbyshire.sch.uk/
mailto:ACSCOVID@learnerstrust.org
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RRSAðRights Respecting School 
 
We are proud to be a Gold Unicef Rights Respecting School.  As in previous years, we promote 
the UN Convention of the Rights of the Child.  Each month we focus on an article. 
 
In May our Rights of the Month were: 
 
Article 1ðEveryone under the age of 18 has all the rights in the Convention. 
Article 2ðThe Convention applies to every child without discrimination, whatever their ethnici-
ty, gender, religion, language, abilities or any other status. 
 
Next term our Rights will be: 
 
Article 27ðYou have the right to food, clothing, a safe place to live and to have your basic needs met. You 
should not be disadvantaged. 
Article 12ðYou have the right to give your opinion, and for adults to listen and take it seriously. 
 

Georgia Middlebrook  - Assistant Head  - Upper School  

Primary Department 
 
This termôs topic in primary has been ótransportô.  As you will see from some of the class updates, pupils have 
been learning about different types of transport.  Classes worked really hard designing and creating their own 
transport, which was then shared and displayed in the transport show in Greenbank Hall. 

http://www.ashgatecroft.derbyshire.sch.uk/
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New Primary Playground 
 
The Primary Department have recently had a brand new playground installed, consisting of new wet 
pour surface, swings, basket swing, a trim trail, climbing tower, floor trampoline and a water play wall.  
The project was undertaken by Creative Play UK who completed the turnaround of dismantling, remov-
ing and installing in just 3 weeks!  A huge thank you to Creative Play UK for their efforts in making this 
happen.   
 
Special thanks to the PSFA and the Burton family for their donations.  Money from the PE and Sport 
Premium Grant was also used for this project together with pupil premium funds. 
 
 
Our old playground: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our new playground: 
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